A "Special Meeting" of the Antrim Planning Board was held on the above date with the following present:

Stanley Tenney, Chairman, William Abbott, Harold Grant, Henry Colton, Dana Healey, Richard Scacht, Charles Gilmore and Harold Webber.

It was discussed how many were to serve on the sub-committee to study zoning and when they should meet. It was decided not to limit the committee to any specific number and the sub-committee will make their own decision when they are to meet.

The sub-committee is to have information relative to zoning ready for the Planning Board to prepare a warrent for our next Town Meeting in March 1974.

A secretary will be needed as Linda Tenney has resigned.

The sub--committee selected to work with the planning board is as follows:

David Hurlin, Henry Colton, Dorothy Ellison, John Caughey, Robert Edwards, William O'Neil, Donald Defoe, Harold Webber and Richard Jennison.

It was suggested that the committee meet with the planning board to lay out the guide lines, and everyone felt that we must "keep it simple".

The "musts" are a Master Plan and a soil Conservation survey.

Mr. Abbott and a member of the sub-committee will go to Concord and inquire about details on how to start a zoning law.

The Secretary is to write a letter to the newly appointed members, John Caughey, Robert Edwards, William O'Neil and Colonel Donald Defoe, advising them of their appointment to the Sub-Committee of the Planning Board, also the date and time of the next meeting which will be June 20, 1973.

It is hoped that the town offices can be enlarged, and in that event, the Planning Board amy have a room in which to meet, and their own filing space.

Meeting adjourned 9:05 P. M.

Meesing Realey Secretary